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12th February 2020 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 200134.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
A 'blue light' trial run from Thanet to the William Harvey hospital and recorded 
that the journey took 40 minutes. Therefore my request for freedom of 

information is as follows: 

1. The time and date when the trial run took place? 

2. The exact location in Thanet from where the trial run commenced? 

3. In the trial 'blue light' run between Thanet and the William Harvey hospital, 
what route was taken? 

We can confirm that a “trial run” has not taken place. The average journey times 
would be shared if requested in relation to reconfiguration of services. 

I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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